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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                         Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu   

Deacon: David Curtis  01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518 

 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 
                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

                                             3rd September, Twenty-Second Sunday, Year, 2023 Year A 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat 2nd Sept        5.00 pm   (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 3rd Sept       8.00am     Latin Mass 

                              9.30am    Parish Mass  

Sat 9th Sept        5.00pm    (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 10th Sept    9.30am    Parish Mass  

Sat 2nd Sept       6.15 pm   (Vigil  Mass) 

Sun 3rd Sept      9.00am     Polish Mass 

                             11. 00am Parish Mass   

Fri 8th Sept        7.00pm (Mass, Nativity of BVM) 

Sat 9th Sept       6.15pm    (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 10th Sept    11.00am   Parish Mass 

                             

Benediction:    Benediction:  

Confessions:         Confessions: Saturday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Fr. Edward Hill RIP),  

Sun (Liesel Berger RIP) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Teresa Henry, Jean Johnson RIP), 
Sun (Alfie Fernandez, thanksgiving), Fri (Anne Guilfoyle 
RIP) 

A warm welcome to Fr. Dave and Fr. Giacomo from  
St. Columba, Chesham who will be celebrating the weekend 
masses with us. 

Second Collection this weekend: There will be a second 
collection for National Catholic Fund. 

No Weekday Masses: Kindly note, there will not be weekday 
Masses in both Churches from Monday 28th August, until 
Friday 22nd September. Priests from St. Columba, Chesham will 
supply for the Weekend Masses, while I am away. Please contact 
Debbie, our parish secretary for any office purpose.   

Bishop’s Parish Visit: Glad to inform you that Bishop David 
will be making his Parish visits on Saturday 23rd September, & 
Sunday 24th September. He will celebrate Mass in both 
Churches and interact with the community. It’s always a 
blessing for the Parishes to have their Shepherd visiting them. 
We extend a very warm welcome to our dear Bishop.   

Youth Meeting: Our next meeting will be on Thursday 7th 
September 5.00pm at Restore Hope. Parents kindly bring the 
children to the venue. Attendance is essential as we have 
engaged the Restore Hope team to train our youth. 

First Communion Classes 2023-2024: Your child needs to be 
Seven Years old or in Year 3. Kindly contact Debbie, our Parish 
Secretary for the registration. You must submit the baptism 
certificate of the child at the time of Registration. Admission is 
open in both our Churches. The First meeting with the parents 
at St. Aidan’s will be on Saturday 30th September 4.45pm. The 
meeting at Our Lady’s will be on the same day after the 5.00pm 
Mass. 

Online Weekday Morning Prayer: Everyone with internet 
access is welcome to join the spiritual preparations 
with Online Weekday Morning Prayer from Monday 4 to 
Friday 29 September from 7.45 to 8.15 
am.  Contact jchale@earthling.net for the Zoom link.  

Tap N Go Machine Collection Last Week (OL): £125.00 

 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £                      St. Aidan’s:  £341.66 Thank You                                              
                                                     Standing Order: £361.00         Standing Order: £797.00  
                                                             
 

The Chiltern Foodbank: Please continue with your 
donations, as previously, namely: tinned meat, tinned tuna, 
sponge puddings, rice puddings, custard and UHT Milk. 

Baptism: Kindly pray for Sienna Jean Skehill, who will be 
baptised this Saturday by Deacon David Curtis, 1pm at St. 
Aidan’s. 

A Big Thank You: On behalf of the parish community, we 
sincerely thank the organising committee and the many 
helpers, who made Sunday’s Feast of St Aidan Celebration 
Walk and BBQ the enjoyable and successful event that it was. 
Thank you to those of you who attended and gave support on 
the day.  A special thank you to our youth members who helped 
with the fundraising.  We raised a total of £436.00, very well 
done, which will go twards the cost of our Youth Programme.  
Tombola raised £128.00, Fancy Goods £47.00, Cakes £106.00 
and Raffle £155.00. 

The next monthly lunch at St. Aidan’s will be on Sunday 24th 
September, 1pm in the Parish Hall.  The sign-up sheet is in the 
narthex. 

On Friday 8th Sept we celebrate the Feast Day of the Nativity 
of Our Lady, Mass will be celebrated by Canon John Beirne at 
St. Aidan’s, 7pm.  The Legion of Mary will say the rosary 
before the Mass (6.30pm) and will provide refreshments in the 
hall afterwards.  All are welcome to attend. 
 

Marriage Bann: This is to inform the Parish Community that 
Patrick Spargo and Jennifer Smyth will receive the 
Sacrament of Marriage on Saturday 16th September 1.30pm 
at St. Aidan’s. Please keep them in your prayers.  

 

mailto:jchale@earthling.net

